
From: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 4/23/2004 4:03:52 PM
Subject: FW: Portal Review Committee:

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: Katie Morgan [mailto:kmorgan@cio.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2004 2:03 PM
To: Patricia Stephens; Ruth Kirkland; brownjp@llr.sc.gov; Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us; blangley@sces.org; 
GaronM@sctax.org
Cc: Bruce Breedlove; Larry Johnson 
Subject: Portal Review Committee:

Portal Review Committee:

This is in reference to completing our RFP evaluation process for the 
South Carolina State Portal. As you know, NIC was the highest scoring 
vendor of eleven respondents to the RFP. Recently, NIC responded to our 
request for additional information regarding the e-commerce transaction 
engine and NIC's ability to meet their stated commitments for portal 
redevelopment without the use of DMV records. This information was 
forwarded to you for comment.

Based on the response received from Mike Garon and subsequent 
conversations, it is our understanding that DMV, DOR, and LLR are 
working together to provide both ACH and credit card processing 
capabilities. It is also our understanding that some technical 
modifications are needed to ensure compatibility between systems. LLR 
is working to provide the necessary interfaces and modifications.

We are at the point of continuing negotiations with NIC for the portal 
refresh portion of the RFP. As we initiate these negotiations, we are 
operating under the assumption that all e-commerce transactions will be 
handled through the DOR/DMV systems and that NIC will be provided with 
the "hooks" into the system for any applications they deploy.
Please confirm your agreement with the above by responding to this 
email as soon as possible. We are planning a briefing with the 
leadership of the Budget and Control Board and their staffs where we 
will discuss the status and next steps for this project.

As always, thanks for your participation in this project.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information.

Katie C. Morgan
Deputy CIO - Support Services 
Budget and Control Board 
Division of the State CIO 
4430 Broad River Road 
Columbia, SC 29210

803-896-0515
803-896-0099 fax
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